
 
             Estero Boulevard Waterline Construction     

 
 

Bay Beach Lane at Estero Boulevard Reduced to One Lane 
Wednesday, March 11, 2020 

 
Beginning 7 a.m. on Wednesday, March 11, the south side lanes of Bay 
Beach Lane at Estero Boulevard will be reduced to one lane while crews 
make connections to the water main pipe on the south side of Bay Beach Lane.  
 
Flaggers will be present to assist motorists entering or exiting Bay Beach Lane.  
Motorists should expect delays. Pedestrians and bicyclists should avoid this 
area during construction.     

This schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather and underground 
conditions.   
 
 

 
 
 


